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Welcome to the 2016 Ledyard Youth Lacrosse Association Spring Lacrosse Season.  We are delighted that you will be playing the greatest game on two feet this spring, and we look forward to sharing our knowledge, experience and passion for the game of lacrosse with you.

Our spring season will run from mid-March through mid-June.  Lacrosse practices are typically held 2-3 times per week, and our teams play games against other local towns.  Games are usually held on weekends.  

We are planning to field boys and girls teams at the U9, U11, U13 and U15 age levels for our spring season.  If Ledyard Youth Lacrosse does not have enough players in a division, we will not field that team.  So, if you have friends who don't yet play lacrosse, share your love for this game with them!  We can always use new faces into our amazing program.  

All registration information and details will be posted on our web site http://ledyardlacrosse.usl.la  on Monday, February 1st and will remain open through Monday, February 29th.
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact John English at John.C.English@comcast.net.  




